Jordan, Matthew (LARA)

From:

Monika Biddle @

Sent:

Thursday, June 14, 2018 9:48 AM

To:

Moore, Kelly (LARA)

Cc:

Jordan, Matthew (LARA)

Subject:

NN FREEDOM CENTER - NOTICE OF CLOSURE TO LARA

Dear Kelly,

This email is to advise you that Narconon Freedom Center ceased its operations at 505 Keefer Drive, Albion, on 5 June 2018. The last students on the program graduated on the 23rd April 2018.

Narconon Freedom Center is not currently providing drug rehabilitation services to anyone.

Any future planned provision of drug rehabilitation services will be the subject of a new license application.

Sincerely,

Monika Biddle